
Our Week 
 

We have had a lovely week and have even managed to enjoy some sunshine.  

Here are some of the things that we have been learning, your child might like to 

tell you a little bit more about them: 

 

• We enjoyed participating in our first ever Sports Day at school and 

cheered on our fellow teammates with lots of enthusiasm 

 

• In Maths we practised our positional language, directing our friends 

through a variety of activities whilst using clear instructions 

• We also re-caped adding and taking away. 

• We read the story ‘Mad about Mini Beasts’ to help us learn all about 

insects. 

• We learnt about different parts of an insect and their habitats.  

• We went on a mini beast hunt to see if we could find any insects. 

• We made our own paper plate mini-beasts and mini beast puppets. 

• We learnt the words ‘abdomen’, ‘thorax’ and ‘antennae’ to help us label the 

different body parts.  

• In Re we learnt all about celebrating Jesus around the world.  

• We watched the year 6 play, it was amazing. 

 

Notes for parents 

• On sunny days hats and pre-applied suntan lotion are a must. Thank you! 

Best wishes, the reception team        

 


